
 

 
 
 

        23rd September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As the new school year gets underway, we would like to give you the opportunity to 
meet our Senior Leadership Team and find out more about our vision for the 
children at Bramingham. 
 
No doubt you will have heard from your children about epraise - our new rewards 
and attendance system. At the meeting, we will give you details about epraise and 
how you can get involved. 
 
We will be holding two sessions for parents. Please come along to the school hall 
to one of the sessions that is convenient for you. The sessions will take place on 
Thursday 29th September at 9.05am or 2.50pm. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Miss Sutton & Mrs Bains 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


